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Dear family, 

 

For tomorrow's service, we had originally intended to do a live stream of a message and continue on with 

the series and sermons that we had planned to do. However, we've had to re-examine that plan, and 

decided instead to make a weekly video on updates and developments in our community to share with 

everyone. We feel in a way this is more personal and connective. We will post that on our facebook page 

and also send it out by email. Everything is changing so fast, and we really appreciate your understanding 

as we figure things out. 

 

For Sunday Service, we encourage everyone to watch the live broadcast that is being prepared by 

Headquarters each week and begins at 9am local time. You can watch that here. 

 

Last Sunday, Pastor Adonia shared about Coronavirus and Relationships. If you enjoy the message, 

please share! You can watch the recording below. 

 

See you all soon! 

 

 
Some Assembly Required: Coronavirus and Relationships 


